No.EDN-KGR(G-4)Pvt. School/Instructions-2019 G2+F €
O/0O Dy.Director of Elementary Education,
Kangra at Dharamshala.

Dated :

harmshala the /D Oct., 2019.

To
All the Privately Managed Schools.
In Distt Kangra H.P.

Subject:- Regarding Police verification of Drivers/ Helpers of Vehicles ferrying
children to schools.

Sir.

In light of the various incidents of abuse of school-going children on the
way to and back from schools, it has become necessary that all possible steps are taken to ensure
safety of school children in their journey to and from the school. An important step in this regard
would be to have police verification carried out in respect of Drivers and Helpers etc. of
Bus/Van/Auto- Riksha ferrying school children.

In this context, you are therefore requested to ensure that staff are engaged
for ferrying school-children only after police verification of their character and antecedents is
completed. More over with the passage of time, a person may be affected by many psycho-social
factors in his immediate or distant environment. It would therefore be desirable that the police
verification is repeated after every two vears, so as to ensure continued safety of the children in
their journey to and from the school.

All the Private institutions management are directed to comply above
these instructions are stringent action be taken against the school authorities in case of any

violation/lapse with regard to the safety and well being of school children.
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Dy. Director ofiEl¢mentary Education,
Kangra /A Dharmshala.



